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In April, students will begin taking the Oklahoma School Testing Program (OSTP) test to provide a snapshot of
academic performance near the end of the school year. The OSTP tests measure your child’s progress in
learning the Oklahoma Academic Standards.  This year grades 3-8 will test using online computer-based tests.
At the bottom of this letter you will find web addresses to Parent, Student, Teacher Guides (PSTGs) that
contain additional testing information as well as sample practice questions.  Our teachers will also be using
these PSTGs along with an online practice test to help prepare the students for the upcoming state testing.

Attendance during state testing is crucial to students being successful.  Please be diligent in getting students to
school on time.  If possible, please do not schedule appointments during this window.

If you have any questions please contact LaTisha Matlock, 405-247-6671.

The link to the Parent, Student & Teacher Guides:
https://oklahoma.onlinehelp.cognia.org/parent-student-teacher-guides/




